
  

Minutes of Adjourned Annual General Meeting 07/07/2014 
Monday 14th July 2014 9.30am 

 

Attendees  
Ursula Milton – Secretary UM 

Steffen Nestler – Committee member SN 

Katie Wright – Committee member KW 

 

The Goulden House Annual General Meeting of July 7
th
 2014 was adjourned because  

a quorum of 25 members was not achieved  

 

Note: the GH rules state that if quorum is not achieved at a general meeting, the meeting “shall stand 

adjourned to the same day in the next week at the same time”. Due to work commitments it was not 

possible to adjourn the meeting to the same time. 

 

At the adjourned meeting on July 14, quorum was not achieved half an hour after the start of the 

meeting. Therefore, per Goulden House rules, the members present were taken as quorum. 

 

The members present reviewed the agenda items of the Annual General Meeting held on 7th July 

2014. No other members attended the meeting and no further issues were discussed at the meeting. 

The adjourned meeting closed at 10.05am 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


